
                     

  

 

 

 

 Where we are in the world 
Routines 

Physical Education 

Tuesday is our PE day. If the 

weather allows we will be 

outside. Your child may need 

a jumper and joggers.  
 

Forest School 

We don’t have forest school 

until after the October half 

term. 

 

Seesaw 

You can use this app to 

communicate with us. We 

check it every few days. We 

will send information and 

share some of the children’s 

experiences with you and you 

can send in photos of your 

child’s special events or 

experiences to share with the 

class. 
 

General Reminders 

Please make sure that your 

child has a named water 

bottle and jumper in school. 

As the weather is getting 

worse please make sure that 

your child has a coat and 

wellies as well. 

 

Homework 

Your child will get 3 new 

reading books every week and 

we ask that they read at least 

3 times per week at home. 

Some phonics groups will send 

home spellings once a week to 

learn. 

YEAR 1 
MISS BECKETT, MISS 

LEAKE, MRS BELL AND MRS 

AMOR 
 

Welcome to year 1! We hope you had a lovely summer holiday. 

Our focus for this term is Where we are in the world. The 

main texts that we will be reading are: ‘After the Fall’ by Dan 

Santat and ‘Here we are’ by Oliver Jeffers. In Geography we 

will be learning about the UK and in Science we will be thinking 

about common plants of the UK. 

You will find more details of the children’s leaning on the topic 

web and knowledge organizers which are also posted on the 

‘Comms’ page of the school website. 

By now you should have received a QR code to access Seesaw 

on which we will occasionally share your child’s work with you 

and set tasks. There is a lot of information to get out to you 

this term especially if you are sending your first child to our 

school. We will work hard to get that out to you in the best 

way that you can. 

If you have any questions or queries please communicate with 

us through Seesaw or via the school office. 

Thank you, 

Miss Beckett and Miss Leake 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


